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NEWS FROM BARBOURSVILLE VINEYARDS                                                                                  
Luca Paschina, Barboursville’s General Manager and Winemaker, was 
recently awarded the Monteith Trophy of the Atlantic Seaboard Wine 
Association for longtime achievement in winemaking.  The presentation 
was held at the Governor’s Mansion in Richmond in October.  Luca is 
celebrating his 25th Vintage at Barboursville. 
 
Viticulturist Fernando Franco has been cited by Vineyard & Winery 
Management magazine among the 20 most admired viticulturists in the 
United States.  This was his 18th harvest with Barboursville. 
www.bbvwine.com 

 
 

EARLY MOUNTAIN ROSÉ     
Early Mountain’s 2014 Rosé was named in Garden & Gun 
magazine’s Sixth Annual “Made in the South” awards in the 
Drinks category.  To celebrate, the wine has been re-released 
and may be purchased at the Tasting Room or online. 
www.earlymountain.com. 

 

WINE FESTIVAL RAISES ONE MILLION FOR CHARITY!                                                                                          
The Chesapeake Wine Festival, sponsored by the 
Chesapeake Rotary Club, recently distributed this year’s 
contributions to area non-profits.  One of the premier wine 
events in Virginia, the Chesapeake Festival is 100% 
volunteer and has contributed over one million dollars to 
some 30 Chesapeake charities since 2019.   

ALLAN GUY.   
ARTIST, DESIGNER & FRIEND TO VIRGINIA WINERIES 
The Virginia wine industry lost a friend and supporter with the death of 
Allan Guy in October.  The talented artist developed premium branding 
and packaging for prominent regional wineries, distilleries, and historic 
organizations. Among his many clients were Philip Carter Winery, Ingleside 
Vineyards, Paradise Springs, and Potomac Point Vineyard & Winery.   

Allan created for national and international companies, including Bacardi-
Martini (for whom he designed Bacardi Limon and Bacardi Spice Rum), Jim 
Beam, Johnny Walker, Dewars & Sons, Pepsi-Cola, Campbell Soups, among 
others. He designed the commemorative logo for the 150th Anniversary of the First Battle of Manassas 
at Bull Run.  Allan’s art was on exhibit recently at King Family Vineyards.  
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